Caroline Moorhead

From: T ——
Sent: uly 2018 14:52

To: Licensing Team

Subject: Licensing a Greek Taverna in South Street
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Team,

| and my wife and elder daughter are joint owners of a house at -nd write to object

to the grant

of a Licence to a Greek Taverna in South Street allowing Live Music and Dancing.This would be likely to
increase the

noise level in the area and lead to rowdy behaviour. Although there is a Chinese Restaurant and a
Wetherspoons in our

immediate neighbourhood they do not cause a problem at present as they do not offer Live Music &/or
dancing but it is

believed that Live Music and /or Dancing at the Taverna would become a Public Nuisance affecting not
only our family (

including four year old twins)and residents of the gated area of Palace Gate but children at the Boarding
school nearby.

We would respectfully request that you refuse to grant a Licence for Live Music&/or Dancing.

Yours Sincerely

ps please forgive the computer for appalling typescript dislocation




